
 

WEEK 6 HOME LEARNING ST CLARE AND ST FRANCIS 
 Monday 8th  Tuesday 9th  Wednesday 10th  Thursday 11th    Friday 12th  
9.00 am 
LIVE 
INPUT 

Log on 
Register 
 
Morning Prayer 
Days of the Week 
Weather 
 

Log on 
Register 
 
Morning Prayer 
Days of the Week 
Weather 
 

Log on 
Register 
 
Morning Prayer 
Days of the Week 
Weather 
 

Log on 
Register 
 
Morning Prayer 
Days of the Week 
Weather 
 
Birthdays - Zavion 
 

CHARACTER DRESS 
UP (Come online 
dressed as a 
character from a 
story) 
 
Log on 
Register 
 
Morning Prayer 
Days of the Week 
Weather 
 
Birthdays Diego 16th 
 

9.15 am 
LIVE 
INPUT 

Phonics 
oo 

(look) Introduce the 
sound  

Phonics 
oo 

Recap the sound  

Phonics 
ar 

Introduce the sound 

Phonics 
ar 

Recap the sound  

Phonics 
Key Words 

 Phase 3 Key Words 
we me she he be my 
you all was her they 

recap 
11am 
(suggest
ed) 

White Rose Home 
Learning 
Session 1 

White Rose Home 
Learning 
Session 2 

White Rose Home 
Learning 
Session 3 

White Rose Home 
Learning 
Session 4 

White Rose Home 
Learning 
Session 5 

            
             https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/early-years/growing-6-7-8-week-3/ 

 
 

https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/early-years/growing-6-7-8-week-3/


 
Growing 6, 7, 8 – Week 3        This link is for the whole week 

 
 

Live Story at 
11.45am today for 
those who wish to 

join us! 
 

1.00 pm 
 
LIVE 
INPUT 

White Rose recap 
 
Topic  Model ordering 
pictures from a well 
known story.  
 
 
 

White Rose recap 
 
Topic: 
 
INTERNET SAFETY 
DAY 
 
 

White Rose recap 
 
PE  Healthy or 
unhealthy food and 
activities. Sort food and 
activities, children give 
thumbs up or down. 
 
  

White Rose recap 
 
RE – Explore (new topic 
Gathering) L.O.: To know 
that there are some 
things friends and 
families do together (PPT 
– read Happy together 
story). Talk about 
activities that can be 
done together and alone. 
 

 
 
  

Screen Free Fri 
 

Whole school 
practical family ideas! 
 

  Afternoon Challenge 
  

END OF TOPIC 
CHALLENGE 

CHOOSE ONE TO 
HAND IN BY FRI: 

1) Cut and stick and 
order pictures (see 
below) to sequence a 
story. 
 
2) Get an adult to 
film you telling a 
story that you know 

Afternoon challenge  
  
 
Internet safety 
PowerPoint  
 
Children to draw 
their favourite online 
game and adult to 
scribe what the 
children say/know  
about staying safe 
online.  

Afternoon challenge  
  
Andy’s wild workouts –  
Night Time 

 

 (all on cbeebies 
website if you can’t 
click on the link) 
 
AND/OR 
 
Any kind of physical 
activity followed by a 
healthy snack! 
 

Afternoon Challenge  
 
RE – Gathering Explore 
 
Make a chart of “All that 
we do together” as a 
family at home (ideas on 
PPT). Draw the pictures, 
try and label some 
pictures (b for 
boardgame &/or adult to 
scribe). You might want 
to cut some pictures from 
old magazines or papers! 
 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/iplayer/episode/p06tmnby/andys-wild-workouts-series-1-5-night-time


or use puppets/toys 
to role play. Send us 
your videos! 
 
3) Draw 3 pictures 
that tell the 
beginning, middle 
and end of a story. 
Tell an adult what is 
happening in each 
picture and they can 
write it underneath. 
 

Send a photo or 
video to portfolio 

 
  
 

Template attached 
below to print or 
copy.   

No photos needed 
today! 

Send photographs of 
your work to your Dojo 
portfolio by 2:30pm 

2.45 pm 
LIVE 
INPUT 
 

Story 
 

End of Day Prayer 

Story 
 

End of Day Prayer 

Story  
 

End of Day Prayer 

Story 
          

End of Day Prayer 

Story at 11.45am 
today for those who 

wish to join us. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Picture cards for story sequencing  - Little Red Riding Hood  

 

 

  



Picture cards for sequencing -The Gingerbread man  



  



 


